
New  Bedford  police  seek
identity of man in pocketbook
theft

New Bedford detectives are looking to identify the male in
this photo. He is wanted for questioning in the theft of a
pocketbook, from inside of a carriage, at a local supermarket.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Michael Lopes
at 508-991-6300 ext. 137
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